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OFFICIAL RESULT 

This is the official result for our time trial event held on the R25/7 course on August 11th 2024, promoted for and on behalf of 
Cycling Time Trials under their rules and regulations. 
 
RESULTS AND AWARDS 

We hope you enjoyed seeing the race results trickle through to the event HQ in real time.  The full result is now visible on the 
CTT website and also on the ResultSheet service that we used on the day.  We love to give away free entries to future events 
and yesterday was another chance for us to do that – and we were happy to apply the trickle-down rule to ensure that more 
riders could benefit.  Here’s a recap on the awards. 

Category Winners Performance 
Fastest three riders on TT bikes (open) Owen Burgess 47m 41s 

Adrian Ford 48m 30s 
Anthony Jones 48m 59s 

Fastest three riders on TT bikes (female) Emma Wyatt 56m 26s 
Claire Emons 56m 47s 
Michelle Lindley 58m 57s 

Fastest road bike (open) [No entries this time] - - - 
Fastest road bike (female) [No starters] - - - 
Best result against veterans’ standard (open) Hugh Davies Better by 20m 24s 
Best result against veterans’ standard (female)* Emma Davies Better by 14m 29s 
Best result against SpinData prediction (open) Phil Bowden + 6m 28s 
Best result against SpinData prediction (female)* Joanna Legge-Knight - 0m 39s 

* trickle-down rule applied 

LOST PROPERTY 

Unfortunately, one of our riders lost a rear light in/around the HQ building yesterday.  If you came across it, could you let us 
know please?  We’ve also enquired with the caretakers of the building.  A long shot, but worth a try. 

PHOTOGRAPHS 

It seems that there are lots of photographs from the event over on the Kimroy website.  We have no connection with this 
service, but there are some serious game-faces on display there so you might want to pick up a profile picture or two! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

The riders listed above all receive a FREE entry into a 2025 VCC event of their choice.  We’ll be in touch when we have 
confirmation of the dates and locations – probably in October, after the district has worked out the racing calendar.   

Also, in three weeks’ time, on behalf of the Welsh Cycling Association, we’ll be hosting the Welsh 12-hour event.  We’re proud 
to be taking the baton from Robin and his gang, who have done such an outstanding job with this event over so many years – 
and we hope we can live up to the high standards that have made this the most enjoyable and supportive event on the calendar, 
for riders and their families.  But if you’re not quite ready to step up from 25 miles to 12 hours this year, you could still be a 
part of the event by popping along to the Raglan/Abergavenny area on September 1st to see some extraordinary feats of 
cycling endurance.  And if you’re up for it, we’ll find a hi-viz jacket and a job for you! 

Wherever your season takes you, have a good one and stay safe.  See you around. 

https://www.cyclingtimetrials.org.uk/race-results/27056#anchor
https://resultsheet.app/rsd/1723062660692x226671755539775500
https://www.kimroy-photography-2.co.uk/members/categories.php?id=106337
https://www.cyclingtimetrials.org.uk/events/view/27077

